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I strongly support a return to in-person voting, with proof-of-citizenship. Anything else 

marginalizes my vote. 

 

Oregon's vote-by-mail system is rife with fraud and corruption. It also violates Federal 

law, which states that there is a single voting DAY. Further evidence of corruption is 

the lack of proper voter roll maintenance, which I, personally, have found. Also 

Judicial Watch's lawsuit, showing voter rolls are filled with ineligible voters. Vote by 

mail allows the dead to vote! It's wrong. Stop the corruption, return to in-person 

voting with Identification and proof of citizenship. It is NOT trampling on anyone's 

"rights" to require identification; rather, the reverse is true: refusing to require ID 

marginalizes and diminishes the vote of the citizens by allowing non-citizens and 

non-residents to vote. 

 

Return to elections with integrity. Stop vote by mail. 


